
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paid for by the Darke County Republican Women’s Club, Treasurer Cindy Pike,  P.O. Box 45, Greenville, Ohio 45331 

How about bringing
 a friend ?! 

Updated Program Schedule        

September 9 ─  Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost’s District Representative Kyle Lentz 
September 13-14 ─ OFRW Annual Meeting (details at www.theofrw.org) 
September 26-29 ─ NFRW Biannual Convention in Indianapolis (details at www.nfrw.org)   
October 14 ─ Republican Candidates 
November 11 ─ Congressman Warren Davidson 
December 9 ─ Christmas Party – Connie McEldowney from “Rustic Hope”  

Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost’s regional liaison Kyle Lentz will be the featured 
speaker for the September 9 meeting.  
 
Kyle Lentz grew up in Bellefontaine and is a current resident of Logan County.  Kyle 
attended Bluffton University where he earned Bachelor's degrees in Criminal Justice, 
as well as Sociology.  Kyle also obtained his Master's in Administration from Ohio 
University.  Mr. Lentz has held various positions in the public sector including: Pre-
trial Investigator, Children's Services Caseworker, Children's Services Supervisor, 

and Juvenile Probation Officer.  Most recently, Mr. Lentz was a supervisor for Asahi Glass in Belle-
fontaine.  Kyle currently resides in rural Logan County with his wife and three small daughters. 

DCRW- Membership, 
 I hope all of you have had a good summer.  When the fair comes and goes it pretty much 
means the end of summer to me, maybe it is the same for many of you.  We have had some pretty 
nice fall weather the last few years so I am looking forward to many pretty fall days coming up. 
 Since we haven’t had a Regular Meeting for two months we do have a lot of things to discuss 
and to make decisions on.  Some of those things will be the following: We need to hear the final de-
tails from the Ways and Means Committee regarding the quarter auction, from the Project Committee 
in regard to the books being purchased for the schools.  We also need to hear from the Social Com-
mittee regarding the possible winery party and maybe some ideas for a Christmas Party. 
 Also remember if you have done any volunteer work that can be counted for our Awards Pro-
ject bring your information and give it to Jaime 
 A new idea to discuss will be a possible program on the differences between Electoral Col-
lege and Popular Vote.  We will also revisit the suggestion to join with Lighthouse Christian Center to 
co-host a speaker.  We will discuss the possibility of “adopting a troop” by working with the VFW.  We 
will discuss possible donations. 
 So hope you are planning on joining us on September 9th. 
 

Respectfully,  

Betty Hill, President 

 




